
To whom it may concern,  

 I would like to give my support to The Red Rooster in regards to renewing their liquor and entertainment 
licenses. 

The Red Rooster is a nationally recognized live music venue that supports countless bands and 
performers from coast to coast. From New York to LA there have been top notch performers needing a 
club like the Red Rooster to survive on the road.  

The club has a following itself by not only providing world class acts, but treats its clientele and 
performers with utmost respect. 

Please, the music community begs that this important venue stay open, to keep the Blues and live music 
culture alive and to flourish for many years to come.  

Thank you for your time 

Jimmy Voegeli/The Jimmys 

 

--  

www.thejimmys.net  

Love Everyone 

 

http://www.thejimmys.net/

